
Playground Equipment         

On Wednesday 16th October the PTA gave the School a cheque for £14,642, that has 
paid for the updates to the Infant and Junior playgrounds, along with the new Nursery 
Trim Trail.  This is an amazing amount of money that both the previous and the current 

PTA have raised along with your help.  Together we 
are providing our children with a great education, 
both in and out of the classroom and we want to 

thank everyone who has helped by donating items, 
old uniform, cakes etc and especially your time to 

help raise this money. 
Let's continue to support the school in the upcoming 

PTA events.
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Upcoming Events
• Cake and second hand uniform sale - 

Wednesday 23rd October
• Seasonal dress up day - Friday 8th 

November
• Fireworks - Friday 8th November  

6.30pm - 8pm   Tickets can be 
preordered or brought on the gate.  
Family of 5 £15, Adults £6, Child 4-12 
years £4, children 3 & under Free.

• Rugby Parking - get a £10 voucher if 
you volunteer for 3 hours!

Contact Us
If you want to contact us with ideas of 
fundraising events or to volunteer for 
Rugby Parking or any of our events 
please email us at: hsfpta@gmail.com

Keep up to date with events by liking us on 
Facebook at : https://www.facebook.com/
HeathfieldSchoolsPTA

Kindly Sponsor HSFPTA
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